Carol DeSoto

From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government

<applications@charlescountymd.gov>

Sent: Monday, January 3, 2022 9:42 AM

To: Public Record

Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Required Face Coverings to Reduce the Spread of COVID-19

Required Face Coverings to Reduce the Spread of COVID-19

 Submission #:
 1380979

 IP Address:
 141.156.145.5

 Submission Date:
 01/03/2022 9:42

Survey Time: 19 minutes, 39 seconds

You have a new online form submission.

Note: all answers displaying "*****" are marked as sensitive and must be viewed after your login.

Public Hearing Comment Form

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555

Name

Leigh Ann Keller

Address

4437 Young Road Waldorf, MD 20601

Phone

3016433639

Email

lakeller65@gmail.com

Are you:

Against Topic

Comment

I am not against masks. I am against legislation to mandate it and then the follow on enforcement measures. Since the uptick in cases, I have seen more people wearing masks by their own decision. People are capable of being responsible for their own health decisions. The surrounding Counties' numbers without a mask mandate seemed no worse off than Charles County when we had the mandate. It should be left to the individual and the business to make their own decisions. Charles County residents are not sheep that can't think for themselves. The spike we are seeing was coming with or without a mask mandate. Spend your energy and resources educating the residents....getting them testing kits/locations....and continue vaccinations. Get County Government back to business of working for the residents....permits....inspections....etc. This will be a much better use of resources then trying to enforce a mask mandate.

Upload File(s)

Thank you,

Charles County, MD

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.

.